
Subject: [Fwd: Mountain biking on Fromme Mountain.]
Date: Sun, 22 May 2005 19:07:23 -0700

From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Mountain biking on Fromme Mountain.
Date: Mon, 16 May 2005 12:01:41 -0400

From: "STEVE FLECKENSTEIN, NATIONAL BANK FINANC" <SFLECK@bloomberg.net>
To: FONVCA@FONVCA.ORG

I received an e-mail this morning which highlighted that a motion would be 
introduced at tonight's council meeting which would seek a moretorium on biking 
on Fromme until after the the Alpine Recreational Strategic Study is completed. 
I wish to express my sadness that members of the community would request such a 
drastic action, denying this excellent, well maintained venue from countless 
outdoor enthusiasts, young and old. The numerous existing trails provide a 
recreational area that West Vancouver is sorely lacking, and a great outlet for 
the kids in the area. It is my hope that council rejects this motion and keeps 
Fromme as a jewel to be experienced by both residents and visitors in the years 
to come. Best regards-  Steve Fleckenstein
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